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In regards to the Hearne St Mortdale - Resource Recovery Facility (Application Number  SSD 
15_7421.) 
  
I live in the surrounding streets and am so confused on how this can actual be 
contemplated. 
  
Who is responsible for  disapproving these applications? I’m not really knowledgeable in 
these things. Is it council? State Government? Federal? Or a independent company? 
  
Rules, laws and zonings are there for a reason. How can these be changed, especially to the 
large degree that this proposal is asking for. Does anyone use common sense these days? 
This area is zoned as a light industrial, surrounded entirely by residential area. Do you 
honestly think that increasing production 10 times and truck traffic by ten times is in 
anyone's best interests? 
  
Do you even consider what the local people and other local businesses want or say?  
  
This application is absurd, and as stated before I cannot understand how we are even at this 
point. Are councils and governments supposed to be representing the people they serve, if 
so listen. 
  
Is there any need for a 24 hour waste deposit site in a built up residential area? If there is I 
sure would like to know it.  
  
I have lodged a submission to object and I have also signed a petition against this.  
  
But what now? Where does it go from here? 
  
This email is about both expressing my major concerns and gather information about what 
we do now and how we find out what the process is. 
  
I truly apologize if this email portrays anything other than distress. I am deeply worried 
about this. 
  
Thanks for listening 
  
Mark Graham 
25 Anderson Road 
Mortdale NSW 2223 
0402-009-000 
 


